
  

 

 
 
 
23 March 2020 
 
 
 
 
To our valued Members, Staff, Community and Charity partners and Suppliers 
 
 
Our hearts and thoughts go out to the many people directly impacted by COVID-19 
and we wish to thank our healthcare professionals for the work they are undertaking.  
 
In line with NSW Government’s directive to close non-essential services, The Epping 
Club has been forced into mandatory shutdown from midday Monday 23 March. 
 
This closure is for an undetermined period to assist in the fight against COVID-19. The 
Government looks to review this closure on a monthly basis before determining when 
these measures can be lifted. 
 
We wish everybody in the community good health and hopefully a return to business 
very soon. We will remain in communication with all our loyal members through social 
media and our website to keep you updated on this unprecedented situation. Feel 
free to also reach out and say hello, as we’ll miss you too. 
 
We will get through this together and as soon as we have a re-opening date, you’ll 
be the first to know.  
 
We look forward to seeing you in the recovery stage. 
 
 
 

 
 
David Taylor       Peter Saez 
Club President     Chief Executive Officer 
 
 


